13/12/19

Ms Clare Whitehead
Development Management
Cherwell District Council
Bodicote House

Bodicote

Banbury OX15 4AA

Phil Hayes
Crendon
Alchester Road
Chesterton
Oxon

OX26 1UN

REF: Great Lakes UK Limited — Application Ref: 19/02550/F

Dear Sirs

I wish to strongly object to the above application. This huge development on the
edge of our village is in a totally inappropriate location. By their own estimates it will
create in excess of 200,000 extra vehicle movements on local roads each year.
Some of which are either unsuitable or are working at, or occasionally above
capacity. And this is before all the other approved developments around Bicester

come on stream.

The impact on the local landscape and wildlife will be extremely damaging. This
Greenfield site has some wonderfully diverse habitats which will be lost under 1000’s
tonnes of concrete and tarmac. The continuing noise and light pollution this
development will create will permanently harm the environment.

Yours Faithfully

Phil Hayes



